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September 3, 2013 _ RE: Addendum to August 30, 2013 Request for

Expedited Review for the Application for Permit for
Courtney Avery the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure
Health Facilities Services Review Board for the Warren G. Murray Developmental Center —
525 West Jefferson St. No. 13-058

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Sent via email: Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov
CC: Frank.Urso@@illinois.gov
Dear Ms. Avery: Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov

In addendum to the August 30, 2013 submission for Expedited Review of the Application
for Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G.
Murray Developmental Center (No. 13-058), I present that an Expedited Review is being
sought to accommodate the anticipated project completion date of November 30, 2013
and to ensure the health and safety of individuals in an orderly transition from the Center.

This addendum is presented on behalf of the Illinois Department of Human Services; the
Warren G. Murray Developmental Center; and the Division of Developmental
Disabilities.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 524-7065.

Respectfully Submitted,

evin T. Casey, Direc
Division of Developmerital Disabilities

CC: Michelle R.B. Saddler, Secretary, 1llinois Department of Human Services
Brian Dunn, General Counsel, Illinois Department of Human Services
Frank Urso, Illinois Health Facilities Services Review Board
Mike Constantino, Illinois Health Facilities Services Review Board




